Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The City of Port St. Lucie announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, January 13, 2016, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: City of Port St. Lucie Community Center, 2195 SE Airoso Boulevard, Port St. Lucie, FL 34984
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The City of Port St. Lucie and our project partners invite you to a design open house for the Crosstown Parkway Extension Design/Build Project, connecting the existing Crosstown Parkway from Manth Lane to U.S. 1 in the City of Port St. Lucie. The meeting will follow an informal open house format. Maps, drawings and other information will be on display at the meeting. There will be no formal presentation, however, the City and members of the Project team will be available throughout the meeting to discuss the project and answer questions. The meeting will provide the public an opportunity to review the current design, ask questions, and/or submit comments. Attendees will also have the opportunity to vote on some of the aesthetic treatments for the project.
The meeting does not have a formal agenda. For more information on the project or meeting, visit www.crosstownextension.com or contact the Crosstown Parkway Extension Project hotline at (772)871-5176.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Project Public Information Officer Beth Zsoka, at (772)871-5176 or beth.zsoka@QCAusa.com.

For more information, you may contact Project Public Information Officer Beth Zsoka at (772)871-5176 or beth.zsoka@QCAusa.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
